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Karen Scott-Piazza, Principal 
                                           
March 17, 2020 
 
Dear PS 205 Families, 
 
 Hope everyone is doing well! I’d like to provide you with some updates on 
what we’re doing to ensure continuity of education for your child. 
 All of our teachers are working to establish remote learning through Google 
Classrooms. At this time we anticipate that we will be up and running on Monday 
March 23rd. More information about student access into their Google Classroom will 
be forthcoming. 
 Additionally, the NYC school’s Chancellor, Richard Carranza, is directing all 
families to set up a NYC Schools Account, if you do not already have one, so that 
you will be able to access all of your children’s records. Please see Ms. Chu’s letter 
regarding NYC Schools Account, also posted today.  
 

• A new DOE educational resource link has been added to our school’s website: 
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/learning/learn-at-home. 

• All students have access to our school’s subscriptions to Raz-Kids and IXL. 
Please reach out to Ms. Butler at MButler3@schools.nyc.gov if you need any 
assistance with login information. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Scott-Piazza 
Principal 
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